Dear Co Laborers in Christ,

We trust each of you had a wonderful holiday season celebrating
Thanksgiving and the Birth of our Saviour with your family and friends.
We appreciate every Christmas card and each generous offering that
was given to us. Thank you for your love and faithfulness.

God’s Grace: We were blessed to spend Thanksgiving Day with some
of our family members at our granddaughter’s house in Columbus,
~Sending Church: BN Georgia. Our Christmas celebration took place at the home of our
Old Suwanee Baptist Church youngest son with all our children, grandchildren, and great grandchildren. We are truly
Buford, Georgia blessed by God’s grace and mercy.
Pastor Tim Gampbell
(770) 945-5451

Go Ye: For our annual Mission Sunday the church
enjoyed the Madaris family from Summerville, Georgia. e

We continue to reach out with the door hanging s - :
ministry each month and weekly door to door =
evangelism. Our family fall festival was a great success
as we combined with the Westwood Baptist; and an

Responsibilities: outdoor Christmas movie night was enjoyed by all.
Vision Baptist Church was able to share complete Thanksgiving meals with local families

« Starting New Churches. . . . -
e sharing the gospel in word and deed, as well as Christmas bags with baked goods from
; Cathy’s kitchen.

« Recruiting Church Planters.
Growth: Our community of Crestview is growing with construction

i monthly. We are still waiting for the development order on the
M" b property, and now we must have a traffic evaluation as part of the
MISSIONS, .. process. Visitors continue to come on a regular basis with a new family

S~ joining recently. Having taught the children’s class for more than two
e sy years, we have now moved to the adult class. Pastor Muse felt

706-654-2818 burdened to start a teen class, and Ms. Muse is now teaching the

www.rwbm.org-— - ——- ;
younger children.

Gatherers: Macedonia World Baptist Missions is always looking for
ways to encourage their missionaries. We are thankful for the new Power Hour that
began for the sole purpose of encouraging each of us. Please remember the ministries
of our USA East team members: the Chacons, Rendons and Tubilliases to our Hispanic
communities; the Olivers, Smiths, and Saunders, with church helps; the Gates and
Johnsons local church planters; the Muscotts to the Mariners; and Noah Gudger on

deputation to New England.

May our lives and preaching continue to be led of the Holy Spirit and our burden for
lost souls and solid church growth be first place in 2023.

Looking Unto Jesus,
James and Cathy Honsards

Contact Information:
cell phone 678-230-7563
email jameshansard@mwbm.org

_ Being confident of this very thing, that he which hatf begun a good
- awork i you will perform it until the day of Jesus Christ: Phil 1:6



